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Year 11 and 10 GCSE Exam Results 2025 
 

Dear Pupils of Years 11 and 10, Parents and Carers,  

 

We are very much looking forward to greeting our Year 11 and 10 pupils at school on results day – 

Thursday 21st August 2025.  

 

As normal, pupils are invited into school to collect their results in person. It is always a pleasure and one 

of the highlights of the school year where we can congratulate pupils on their achievements and offer 

advice and support for their next steps.   

 

If you will be collecting your results in person, they will be distributed from the Activity Studio which can 

be accessed via the school’s main reception area.  

 

• GCSE results for Y11 pupils will be distributed between 9:00am and 9:45am.  

• GCSE Unit results for Y10 pupils will be distributed between 9:45am and 10:30am. 

 

Can I wish our Year 11’s a safe, healthy and successful start to their post school endeavours, and the very 

best of luck for their future.  

 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Gareth Williams 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


